
 

April 1, 2019 

Provider Memorandum 
Behavioral Health IATP Claims 

Effective August 1, 2018, Molina HealthCare of Illinois (Molina) discontinued the review of Integrated 
Assessment and Treatment Planning (IATP) claims for Medically Unlikely Edits (MUE), which was 
identified as a one-unit (15-minute) maximum on IATP services. This change aligns Molina policy with 
Illinois Medicaid policy and will reduce misunderstanding. Molina Healthcare will automatically adjust 
affected claims, retroactive to August 1, 2018. Providers will not be required to resubmit claims.  
 
About IATP 
Integrated Assessment and Treatment Planning (IATP) services include the time spent completing 
the clinical interview; review of documents; discussions with parents, guardians, or other 
professionals; and review of information to formulate a diagnosis and service interventions. 
 
IATP services are billed under Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) H2000. Code 
H2000 is used for comprehensive multidisciplinary evaluation under Other Mental Health and Community 
Support Services.  
 
Resources 
HFS has released an updated Community Based Behavioral Services handbook: 
https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/MedicalProviders/notices/Pages/prn181019a.aspx. The new handbook replaces 
the Community Mental Health Service Definition and Reimbursement Guide (SDRG) immediately. 
 
Questions 
Providers who have questions, concerns or would like additional training, including how to use the Molina 
Provider Portal, may contact their provider network managers or email the Provider Network Management 
Department, MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
 
For help identifying your provider network manager, visit Molina’s Service Area page at 
www.molinahealthcare.com. 
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